
Report of Executive Director for March, 2022

 Electronic updates to membership

 Job posting updates on MRPA web site

 Weekly eblasts

 Conference planning

 MRPA “telling our story” document

 Working on MRPA member interviews

 Follow up unpaid memberships

 Conference registrations/new member paperwork

 Safe Zone training

 Attended conference

 All conference stuff

 Advocacy Flavors Hook Kids emails

 Prepared 2022 MRPA membership list

 Created RFP for future workshops and conferences

 Participating in weekly NRPA Park Champions Advocacy Training

 MRPA advocacy zoom

 Zooms with Jen and Nicole – agenda/post conference

 Teens to Trails zoom

 Conference wrap up meeting

 Let’s Go Advisory Committee Zoom meeting

 Commercial members meeting prep

 Met with Jen and Nicole – USM student project

 Updated commercial membership data base for web site

 Working on May is Mental Health Awareness month

 Emailed 2022 master membership list to members

 Met with Lisa, Brandi, Gail about Safe Zone conversations/DEI

 Sent conference powerpoint link to attendees

 Zoom with Board members about commercial membership

 Reviewed Samoset conference invoice

Submitted to MRPA Board
April 1, 2022
Deb Smith, Executive Director


